
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/28/2021 7:20:49 AM

First name: Ariana

Last name: Roberts

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I love the idea of regulating tourist use of the Mendenhall Glacier Visitor's Center to better protect

wildlife so I think what you propose is better than nothing, but I have a few questions.

 

1. Is the cost of the permit the same for large bus companies transporting 50 people several times a day the

same as the cost for a taxi transporting 4 people several times a day?  It seems like the cost should increase with

the number of people using.

 

2. Can there be something added to reflect that permit fees for the Visitor's Center go directly toward protecting

wildlife at the Visitor's Center?  I don't see anything about how this extra money will be used to the benefit the

visitors Center as opposed to being put in a general type fund and used for something completely unrelated.


